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A "NO" vote is the only answer to this bill.   

 

The people who are buying and selling real estate already pay taxes, personal and 

business, and fees to operate in Oregon.  How is raising and implementing fees 

promote housing development?  This will promote only larger businesses to remain in 

Oregon and drive the smaller businesses away or out of business. Let us promote 

growth. 

 

Thank you, 

Mark Pease, citizen of Oregon 

 


